
May 28, 2019 

Los Angeles Times 
Public response to the editorial 
2300 E Imperial Hwy. 
El Segundo, CA 90245 

Subject: Response to Mr. Christopher Knight’s soliloquy on LACMA article dated May 19, 2019. 
Titled: Concrete Reverberations Awaiting – LACMA. 

To the Los Angeles Times editorial – reflect, public response to the articles. 

Mr. Christopher Knights’ reviews are well written and referenced. However, let’s wait until Mr. Peter Zumthor 
the “echt,” architectural artist will finish his LACMA project. Celebratory opening, heralded by two story high 
California Orange velvet curtain. 

Then, under the real human experience, we have a sleepover at the gallery stage (Pajamas optional). Artist 
Antonio Cittero will design diamond shaped bed, eight sleep comfortably.  

  With regards,  

Julian Schultz  
             media liaison 
         LAARTTV.COM 

CC: Atelier Peter Zumthor & Partners 
7023 Haldenstein 
Switzerland,  

Mr. Michael Govan  
LACMA 
5905 Wilshire Blvd. 
Los Angeles, CA. 90036 
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